
From: sudhakar allada
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Re: 911 W 22nd
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 9:26:57 AM

Hi Leane,

Please consider this email as a request to withdraw my request for variance. Please
 acknowledge.

Thanks
Sudhakar

 Heldenfels <leane.heldenfels@austintexas.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2017 9:30 AM
Subject: 911 W 22nd

Hi Leane,

I am considering withdrawing my request for variance. Could you please let me know
 if I could request for variance at a later date, if needed?

Thanks
Sudhakar
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